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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

PUBLIC ADVISORY

The Embassy wishes to inform the Filipino community in Kuwait that OFW
EVA PABALINAS SERIGO is missing since she ran away from the
accommodation of recruitment agency in Kuwait, the Fadel Mohammed Ghulum
Establishment for Domestic Labor Recruitment, on 03 April 2018.

Filipinos who have knowledge of OFW Serigo's whereabouts are kindly
requested to provide the Embassy with her contact details or advise her to
appear before the Embassy (Attention: Mr. Charlie Dizon) as soon as possible.

Information on Ms. Lawagan's whereabouts and contact details may be
conveyed to mobile nos. 60780788, 51611579 or 94162310.

Attached is a copy of Ms. Lawagan's photo.

Thank you for your usual support and cooperation.

CHARLESON C. HERMOSURA
Third Secretary and Vice Consul

State of Kuwait, 20 May 2018
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